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Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

In celebration of Mother's Day, our Reception classes are hosting a cream tea event in the hall on 

Friday 28th March 2025.  

 

We understand that Mother's Day is a celebration of important women, therefore, the children have 

the opportunity to invite one significant person in their lives. During this session, there will be 

refreshments and scones available, which the children will have freshly baked in preparation for the 

event. There will also be the opportunity to sit with your child/children and look through their 

learning journeys. This will be a lovely celebration of the children's hard work and efforts during their 

time in Reception so far.  

 

This session will begin at 9am and finish at 10am. Please let us know of any dietary requirements 

relating to the significant person who will be attending.  

 

We look forward to sharing this special event with you all. 

 

Many thanks and kind regards,  

The Reception Team 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


